
!"#$%&Dean of Students <dos@linfield.edu> 
'()*%&Friday, September 4, 2020 at 1:33 PM 
+#%&All McMinnville Students <allmacstudents@linfield.edu> 
,-./*0)%&Keep it up Wildcats! Free Lanyards! 
! 
Dear Wildcats, 
  
1#-&232&3)4&5**6&3)&764 
Congratulations on a successful first two weeks! As you have walked around campus, I hope 
you’ve seen the new banners on display, describing how Linfield is an UNCOMMON place with 
amazing students. We have seen this to be true this semester with Linfield students being 
UNCOMMONLY willing to follow the necessary guidelines and help keep our entire community 
healthy.  
  
As campuses across the country have reopened, 



Students are responsible for what goes on in their residence hall room, apartment or off-
campus house. During this pandemic, hosting a party could put the health of students, faculty 
and staff in jeopardy. It could also result in a closure of the campus and a return to online-
only learning. Students who host a party and put our community in jeopardy could face removal 
from Linfield. 
  
Thank you for your part in keeping the campus healthy for the first two weeks. The hand 
washing, social distancing and mask wearing are all making a difference. Let’s keep it up – we 
are all in this together!! 
! 
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Jeff Mackay 
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